
 

 

 

July 10, 2008 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Summit Data Communications, Inc. is the manufacturer of the SDC-CF10AG, an 802.11a/g compliant 
wireless LAN radio module which carries the FCC grant TWG-SDCCF10AG. Subsequent to receipt of 
this grant, Summit has modified the operating software associated with this device to operate on 
channels in the 5 GHz portion of the frequency spectrum commonly referred to as Dynamic Frequency 
Selection (DFS) bands.  
 
On behalf of Summit I do hereby attest that no hardware modifications have been made to this device 
in order to operate on these channels. The device’s new ability to operate on these channels (in a fully 
FCC compliant manner) is strictly a result of software modifications.  
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ronald Seide 
President 

Summit Data Communications, Inc. 
526 South Main Street Suite 805 

Akron, Ohio 44311 
HTwww.summitdatacom.comTH 


